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Subject:  Letter of Appreciation



            9 March 1950

To:  1st Lt. Charles D. Butte

    
   






       1120 Oxley Road.,      

       Columbus 12, Ohio

1. The undersigned would be ungrateful indeed if he failed to express his            

    appreciation for the fine work you did in this organization during the past two     

    and one half years. 

2. Although your duties were varied your interest and enthusiasm never waned, 

    Also your ability to improvise and organize impressed those with whom you    

    worked. 

3. You can always truthfully state that you had a most important part in the setting 

    up and development of the permanent U.S. Military Cemetery at Nettuno. 

4. Your willingness to cooperate, your dependability and your “follow-up" was 

    evident.

5. My best wishes go with you and Mrs. Butte in your new assignment. I shall be 

    happy to serve with you again at any time or place in the future. 








s/ Witfield W. Watson








t/ Witfield W. Watson 


        





      Colonel  QMC 








       Commanding 

